
COMING SOON..

Our COVIDSafe Plan is in
developement.

 Check back here closer to
our face to face return date. 

Please note that it is a priority of Coast Community
Church to keep our young people, volunteers and leaders
safe. We will be developing our COVIDSafe plan according
the NSW Government recommendations as they unfold. 


